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Dear Co-editor,

Thank you for your two comments, which were both very valuable. We have corrected equations 

(11) and (15) and added a short paragraph (Lines 329 to 333) adressing the slope of the individual 

curves. We believe these changes contribute to the clarity of the paper.

Best regards,

Amelie Mayer


